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Florida Attorney General's Office News Release

AG Moody Encourages Road Safety During Nat'l Impaired Driving Prevention
Month

TALLAHASSEE, Fla.—The holiday season is a time to celebrate with family and friends, and
often includes Floridians traveling more. Unfortunately, these holiday celebrations can lead to
DUI arrests—with the highest numbers of nationwide DUI arrests happening between
Thanksgiving and the end of New Year’s weekend. In recognition of National Impaired Driving
Prevention Month, Attorney General Moody is encouraging everyone to stay vigilant on the road,
drive defensively and report suspected impaired drivers by dialing **FHP (347).

Attorney General Ashley Moody said, “The holiday season is a time for family, friends and
festivities—one of the most anticipated and celebrated times of the year. However, it is also
when DUI arrests and crashes increase. So please be careful on the road during this time of the
year and never drink and drive.”

Already this year, the Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles Crash
Dashboard is reporting more than 4,000 crashes due to driving under the influence of drugs and
alcohol. This resulted in more than 500 fatalities because of impaired drivers. These numbers
are expected to increase during the holiday season based off impaired driving crash statistics
from the past two years. In December 2020 alone, 532 impaired driving crashes were recorded,
while 537 crashes occurred in December 2019.

Attorney General Moody recommends following these tips for safe travels on the roadways this
holiday season:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5emd8UUEaBk
https://www.bactrack.com/blogs/expert-center/35042821-the-most-dangerous-times-on-the-road
https://www.flhsmv.gov/traffic-crash-reports/crash-dashboard/
https://www.flhsmv.gov/traffic-crash-reports/crash-dashboard/
https://www.flhsmv.gov/resources/crash-citation-reports/
https://www.flhsmv.gov/resources/crash-citation-reports/


Do not drink and drive, or permit others to drink and drive;
Establish a designated driver beforehand;
Call a cab or ride-sharing service if there is no designated driver;
Fasten seatbelts when driving or riding in a vehicle;
Avoid distracted driving, including texting while driving; and
Beware of the increase of impaired drivers—especially at night.

More information and tips can be found by visiting the Mothers Against Drunk Driving website.
MADD is an organization with a vision of a future where there are no more victims of drunk or
drugged driving accidents. The MADD website is full of statistics, solutions and helplines for
Floridians. To find out more information, click here.

https://www.madd.org/

